
 

 

 
Dear Band Directors, 
 
Welcome to the 30th Annual Vintage Reserve Band Review!  
 
The Parade will be taking place in Downtown Napa. And the Field Show Competition will be at 
Memorial Stadium.  
 
For ​Parade Bands Only​: 

● After the Parade, you will head over to the stadium. We need to park you around the 
stadium area. ​Please do not park at the Napa High School location unless you are 
performing in the field show competition 

● Wait until you get to the stadium area ​set up lunch tables, BBQ’s, etc 
● Carpooling: If you are coming in a carpool situation, we are reserving the street space 

for buses  
● Safeway Parking Lot on the corner of Jefferson & Clay is OFF LIMITS. They are towing 

vehicles 24/7 at owner's expense. So avoid that lot ! Share this with your entourage.  
For ​Field Show Bands​:  

● Check in will be at the stadium just past the main gate. Wristbands will be in your 
packet when you check in. 

● All bands that will be participating in the Field Show will need to park at the Napa High 
School campus. See the Napa Campus/parking map and follow the "Field Show Only 
Route Map" attached. 

Maps: 
● Map 1:​ Route into Napa Via HWY 29. ​Exit at Imola ​and go down Jefferson Street and 

then follow 2nd Street to staging area. ​There is construction on the 1st St exit - which is 
now closed.  

● Map 2​: Route from Parade area to stadium. ​Green Route​ is for Field Show Bands. 
Yellow Route​ ​is for Parade Bands.  (If you are participating in both Parade and Field, 
please USE Map #2.  

● Map 3​: For Field Show bands coming in that afternoon. Please follow the ​Orange 
Route​ so we can properly assist you with parking. 

 
Please join us for a wonderful lunch located inside the stadium to your right as you enter 
through the gates. We are happy to invite each Director and 5 guests per school from 12-2pm 
and 3-8pm.  We wish you and your band the very best of luck throughout the competitions! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brendan Galvin 
Instrumental Music Director 
Vintage High School 


